
I am objecting to the above applications on the grounds that: 
 

1. The neon signage will create  light pollution and is not in keeping with the local 
traditions and policy for signage. 

2. The opening hours operated for the last 15 or more years involved residents in 
unwanted night time noise - i was woken every morning by the cafe tables and chairs 
being put out on the pavement at crack of dawn and there were always delivery 
vehicles etc before the cafe opened etc. The proposal for there to be no limit on 
hours of use of the premises would only increase the noise disturbance and I beg you 
not to grant this change. 

 

regards 

Alison Kemp 
 
59 Princess Road 
 


